From: jo_hobxx@xxxxxxx.xxv.uk Sent: Mon Sep 12 18:25:33 BST 2022

To: JRFudge@somerset.gov.uk

Subject: FW: Appointment of the Next Lord-Lieutenant of Somerset

FYI

Jo Hobbs

Personal Assistant to Will Godfrey, Chief Executive Executive Support Team Leader Bath & North East Somerset Council

Tel: 01225 477410

Email: Jo hobbs@bathnes.gov.uk

www.bathnes.gov.uk www.twitter.com/bathnes

Bath & North East Somerset Council

Improving People's Lives









From: Justin Fudge <JRFudgx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xx>

Sent: 11 January 2022 11:17

Subject: RE: Appointment of the Next Lord-Lieutenant of Somerset

Dear Jo

I hope that you are well and that you have had a great Christmas.

Many thanks for your response regarding Will Godfrey's availability for the Appointments process for the next LL. I will of course make a record as appropriate of your response and get back to you as soon as we have an agreed schedule.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Best wishes and many thanks
Justin

Sent: 22 December 2021 17:39

To: Justin Fudge < JRFudge@somerset.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Appointment of the Next Lord-Lieutenant of Somerset

Hi Justin

Will Godfrey is happy to be involved in this. He is not available on the 7^{th} February or the morning of the 8^{th} February, but is free on the afternoon of the 8^{th}

Thanks

Jo Hobbs

Personal Assistant to Will Godfrey, Chief Executive Executive Support Team Leader Bath & North East Somerset Council

Tel: 01225 477410

Email: Jo hobbs@bathnes.gov.uk

www.bathnes.gov.uk www.twitter.com/bathnes

Improving People's Lives









Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Will Godfrey < Will Godfrex@xxxxxxxxx.xxV.UK>

Sent: 22 December 2021 17:21

Hi Jo,

I'm happy to do this, although I might be taking leave on 7th.

Thanks

Will

Will Godfrey

Chief Executive
Bath & North East Somerset Council

Tel: 01225 477400

Email: Will Godfrex@xxxxxxxxxx.xxV.UK

www.bathnes.gov.uk www.twitter.com/bathnes From: Chief Executive Office < ChiefExexxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxx.UK>

Sent: 20 December 2021 17:50

To: Will Godfrey < Will Godfrex@xxxxxxxxxx.xxV.UK>

Subject: FW: Appointment of the Next Lord-Lieutenant of Somerset

Ηi

Would you like to be involved in this?

Thanks

Jo Hobbs

Personal Assistant to Will Godfrey, Chief Executive Executive Support Team Leader Bath & North East Somerset Council

Tel: 01225 477410

Email: Jo hobbs@bathnes.gov.uk

www.bathnes.gov.uk www.twitter.com/bathnes

Improving People's Lives









Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Justin Fudge < <u>JRFudge@somerset.gov.uk</u>>

Sent: 20 December 2021 09:38

Subject: Appointment of the Next Lord-Lieutenant of Somerset

Dear Sir, Madam,

I hope that you are well.

Please can you forward the attached regarding the appointment of the next Lord-Lieutenant to Mr Godfrey as appropriate. A swift response would be appreciated.

Wishing you a Very Merry Christmas.

Justin Fudge Lieutenancy Officer

Notice: As of 30th September 2021 Somerset County Council no longer uses Egress to protect emails and is instead using Microsoft Office 365 Message Encryption. Learn more here: https://www.somerset.gov.uk/our-

information/email-security/.

This email and any attachments are intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain personal and / or sensitive material and should be handled according to the principles of the current Data Protection legislation. If this email carries a protective marking of OFFICIAL - PERSONAL DATA, OFFICIAL - COMMERCIAL DATA or OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE in the header it should be handled according to the embedded handling instructions, if not protectively marked it can be regarded as OFFICIAL - UNCLASSIFIED.

If this Email has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately.

Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Somerset County Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this email.

All email traffic may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Somerset County Council.

The contents of this email message, and any attachments, are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. The message does not necessarily express the views of Bath & North East Somerset Council and should be considered personal unless there is a specific statement to the contrary.

If you have received this email in error you may not take any action based on it, nor should you copy or show this to anyone; please reply to it and highlight the error to the sender, then delete the message from your system.

The provision of links to Web sites which are not part of the Bath & North East Somerset Council domain are provided for convenient information sharing purposes. The Council is not responsible for the reliability of these links, or the information provided, and it is not intended to imply endorsement of the site.

Making Bath & North East Somerset - the place to live, work and visit.

Notice: As of 30th September 2021 Somerset County Council no longer uses Egress to protect emails and is instead using Microsoft Office 365 Message Encryption. Learn more here: https://www.somerset.gov.uk/our-information/email-security/.

This email and any attachments are intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain personal and / or sensitive material and should be handled according to the principles of the current Data Protection legislation. If this email carries a protective marking of OFFICIAL - PERSONAL DATA, OFFICIAL - COMMERCIAL DATA or OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE in the header it should be handled according to the embedded handling instructions, if not protectively marked it can be regarded as OFFICIAL - UNCLASSIFIED.

If this Email has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately.

Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Somerset County Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this email.

All email traffic may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Somerset County Council.